
From:   Richard Hibbeler   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   October 04, 2021

Subject:   1526-EX-ST-2021 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please be advised, we will notch out the frequencies 798 to 980MHz to avoid pre-coordination with the
FAA

Thank you for your processing of this request -


